
Give us a call! 
 

Audubon Great Plains 
Bill Sellers 
308-535-8025 
bill.sellers@audubon.org 

 
 

 
 

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Laurel Badura 
308-440-1388 
laurel_badura@fws.gov 

 
 

 

 

in conjuction with  

Nebraska Great Plains Grassland Initiative 

 Questions: 

Have pasture along the North and South Platte River? 

Need help managing cedar trees? 

Answers:  

We provide cost share on cedar removal. 

Why, because we care about improving wildlife habitat!  

TOO BUSY?  
FIELD VISIT  

COST ESTIMATES 

ALL IN LESS THAN 28 DAYS 

funding available 
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